
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all,  

 
A huge thank you to everyone for your support in what has 
been another incredibly challenging half term for the college 
community.  
 
We continue to do everything we can to make sure the  
college remains open to all and that students continue to 
enjoy all of their activities.   However, Covid continues to 
put pressure on everyone and I am sorry if you and your 
families have been affected in any way.  
 
I am incredibly proud of the staff and students for what we 
have achieved throughout this term.  Our students continue 
to be incredibly resilient and flexible and never cease to 
amaze me.  Whilst Winter Lights wasn’t fully open to the 
community, the event in the college for students was truly 
amazing. It showcased the fantastic work and creativity we 
have across all of our classes. We have also been blown 
away with the generosity of the community when we have 
been fundraising this year. The raffle prizes given were the 
best we have ever had!  
 
We are especially looking forward to our Christmas dinner 
this week.  I also have the difficult task of judging which 
classroom has the most festive feel to it as they all look  
brilliant!  
 
I really hope you all have a happy and healthy Christmas and 
New Year.  We look forward to seeing our students return 
on Thursday 6th January. 
 
Best Wishes 
Tom Smith 

AUTUMN TERM 2   -  DECEMBER 2021 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th January 2022 

INSET DAYS 

* 

Thursday 6th January 2022 

Spring Term  1 Commences 

* 

Monday 31st January  -  Friday 4th February 2022 

National Storytelling Week 

* 

Tuesday 8th February 2022 

Safer Internet Day 

* 

Monday 7th February 2022 

AITC Albion Cup  -  The Triangle 

* 

Monday 21st February  -  Friday 25th February 2022 

Half Term 

* 

Monday 28th February 2022 

Spring Term 2 Commences 

* 

Wednesday 3rd March 2022 

World Book Day 

* 

Thursday 10th March 2022 

School Photograph Day 

* 

Friday 8th April 2022 

Spring Term Ends 

* 

Monday 25th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 Commences 

* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** Please note: due to WSCC policies first aiders are now required to contact Parents / Carers at the time of  
administration for non-prescription medications such as paracetamol. 
 
Can we also remind parents not to park in Ifield Medical Practice car park.  The car park is strictly for patients and their 
visitors. 
 
Reminder for all driving transport -  please ensure you keep to the 5mph limit whilst on site.  We’ve had reports of cars 
driving too fast and we need to keep our children safe. 



 

Students from 4HH and 4KZ recently visited Chichester Cathedral as part of a West Sussex Music Service project 
called 'Journey to the Moon'. Prior to their visit the students had a number of zoom sessions with music teachers 
and musicians.  They were thinking about questions like 'What would it be like to go to the moon? What would 

the phases of the journey be?' 
 

The students sang and used lots of different musical instruments during the zoom sessions and also on their visit 
to the Cathedral.  Check out that beautiful moon!  Everyone had a brilliant day.  

Thanks to the West Sussex Music Service for inviting us to be part of this event.   

Please continue to save ANY empty potato  

crisp packets and any Walkers packet for 

 collection at school. Our DofE volunteers are  

doing  a great job sorting them ready  to send  

to Terracycle. 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FE students got into the spirit for Children in Need 2021. Even the Headteacher and Governors joined in.  
Taking lots of pictures and having fun. The students made (and ate) cupcakes. 

Cameron Humphrey (Yr14) challenged Mr Court to a tense competition where each 
took turns to add a biscuit to make a tower. The first to fall was the looser. Keep 
your eyes peeled for the suspension filled video to be uploaded to MGC TV.  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg 

The FE students have been working really hard on displays for Winter Lights. They have made a giant Rainbow fish 

and the head of an Angler fish. They have also made a school of CD fish, keep an eye out for them on the procession.  

In our cooking lessons the FE students were baking up a storm. Making cakes for their own pudding as well as 

making them to celebrate birthdays and special occasions. The students have been working hard and practicing 

following recipes and being fully independent. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg


  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual trip to the Cinema; this year we 

watched Space Jam 2. Everyone enjoyed the 

film and the lovely walk there and back in the 

winter sunshine. 

The Year 12 students in FE have been working on a recycling project with old wellies. They have  

decorated old wellies and then filled with soil and planted them for spring. They are all hanging on the 

fence in-between FE and the new building. Keep an eye out for a spring update when the plants 

should be starting to grow. 

NCS Activity Project 2021 

Over two weeks, this half term, FE students took part in different activities, workshops and  
discussions provided by the National Citizenship Service.  

 
The students had a great time participating in offsite activities at Lodge Hill Activity Centre; trying things 
like snow-tubing, crate stacking and rifle shooting. Back onsite in FE, the students took part in social ac-

tion projects and discussing their local community. The aims; to engage in  
teamwork, develop their communication skills and build confidence.  

 
It was a fantastic two weeks and we are very grateful to the NCS for providing the opportunities for our 
students. If you would like more information about the National Citizenship Service and their support, 

please search  https://wearencs.com/  

 

https://wearencs.com/


 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students in 3MG have made a great start in College this term, here are some of their comments. 

 

 Alan  -  likes joining in all our activities with his new friends. 

 Aya  -  When we went to Bodiam Castle we looked up the chimney of the big fireplace and climbed up 

and down the spiral staircase which some of us found quite tricky. I was nervous at first but it was okay. 

We walked across the long bridge over the moat and saw some really big fish. 

 Bareera  -  I liked going to the garden centre to buy bulbs to plant in our new class garden. We like going 

out in our garden. 

 Kaynaat  -   We do cooking in college and have made lots of different things like cheese scones, chocolate 

cakes with icing, muffins and we made our own sandwiches. We went apple picking at a farm and then 

made apple crumble. 

 Kritty  -  enjoyed all the dressing up and drama for the story of Rama and Sita, for Halloween and for the 

Nativity Story. 

 Louis  -  I like playing Dishes and Domes in PE and jumping on the trampoline. 

 Oliver  -  remembers going to the Weald and Downland Museum and hearing the story of The Little Red 

Hen and how to make bread from planting the seeds to baking it in the oven and then eating it. 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year our theme was all things related to the Oceans. We wanted to acknowledge our part to play in protecting our  
environment, as well as knowing that water is a wonderous substance, a source of life and creative inspiration for artists all 

over the world.  
 

We had an artist called Michelle Dufaur from Samesky visit us on Tuesday 30th November to help us create a huge Seahorse. 
Michelle makes all the animals for Wakehurst Place Glow Wild.  

 
We also had a visitor from Souther Water this term to tell us all about being water wise. Many classes visited the beach this 

term, explored the activities in the Passports and everyone contributed creative makes to the Winter Lights. 
 

Unfortunately, this year we cancelled the outdoor event due to the unpredictable nature of Storm Barra, so we held the 
event indoors during the school day on Thursday 9th December. All students had the opportunity to walk with their lanterns 
through the decorated corridor, the underwater Drama Studio and the hall containing all the big lighted makes. We had so 

much fun creating it all and the students really enjoyed the magical and sensory experience. 
 

We plan to share the event with parents and friends, either in-person or virtually, in the new year.  



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Woman in Black  

On the 23rd of November students in KS4 got to go and see the terrifying ‘Woman in Black’.  

The students travelled all the way to London to the Fortune Theatre for the Matinee showing of the play. 

The students have recently been studying the book by Susan Hill but were spooked to see 

 how it was translated for the stage.  

‘We were in the front row I never jumped so high!’ said Tegan. ‘I had to hide behind my teacher!’ said Abi.  

We had a brilliant spine tingling time! 

Teal Breck Project! 

Over the past term the Teal Group have been working towards an Discover Arts Award. The group have been  

creating a dance and sign routine to the song ‘My Game’ by the Breck Foundation. The Breck Foundation is an 

online safety charity which was created after the tragic murder of Breck Bednar who was murdered when he was 

14 by a friend who had groomed him online.  

The aim of the project is to learn how to keep safe online and then teach others at the same time! Teal Group have 

been very committed to their studies and created a superb routine which will help the younger students in the 

school. Well Done for all your hard work.  For more information on the Breck Foundation see 

www.breckfoundation.org 

http://www.breckfoundation.org


  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rising Fashion Star 

 

Maheera in 4MH has a passion for fashion! For the Winter Lights Maheera was asked to create a 

dress inspired by The Little Mermaid’s villain Ursula. Maheera used bin bags, stables, newspaper 

and gaffer tape to create her one of a kind high fashion dress.  

Rubbish Rubbish Everywhere! 

For the past 12 weeks 4MH have been taking part in litter picking for their volunteering for the  

Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award. The students have cleared rubbish from various different areas around Sussex, 

including, Pound Hill, Bewbush, Ifield, Maidenbower, and Brighton. The students have been quite shocked at the 

amount of rubbish that people drop! Overall the students have collected over 50 bags of rubbish.  

We have had some lovely comments from the community thanking  us for our efforts and one café owner gave 

the group free hot chocolates for cleaning the beach outside his café! 

If you have rubbish when you are out bin it, don’t drop it.  



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manor Green Community 

Sing & Sign Choir 

 

The Community Choir keeps going from strength to strength and numbers continue to grow. In normal 
times we now meet both in person and have community members join us on Zoom. For the last few 
weeks of term everyone has had to meet on-line through Zoom, and this will continue until further notice. 
 
The choir have recorded their Winter Lights themed songs and these will be available to watch on Manor 
Green TV soon. The choir also performed on Crawley High Street on Monday 13th December as part of a 
Festive Fayre organised by Crawley Town Centre Business Improvement District. We had a fantastic  
audience, and a chance member of the public communicated how thrilled she was to see the choir and 
the signing, as she was deaf. It feels so gratifying to get as much signing as possible out into the public. 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students from 3EJ and 3DP have been learning how to play table cricket this term. Sussex  
cricket have been coming in to the lessons to teach us all the rules and how to play. 

 
The students have picked up the game very quickly and we will be attending a  

Table Cricket Tournament in February 2022.  
 

Table cricket is an adapted version of cricket, played on a table tennis table and specially designed 
to give young people with a disability the chance to play and compete in this adapted sport. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also been chosen to test the brand new table cricket equipment that has been developed 

by the Lords Taverner Cricket Association and the Robert Gordon University in Aberdeen.  
 

We are the first school in the country to use this equipment and our feed back is being used to 
make further improvements. 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   THE FINISHED PRODUCT!!! 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term 3AC have been visiting a number of destinations as part of Life Skills and Community Visits. 
We have been to Horsham Park, Nymans Gardens, Standen Gardens, Portslade Beach, Tilgate Park and 
Southwater Park. These outings have helped the students develop their ability to cope with new  
experiences and learn to manage other environments outside of the school setting. Well done 3AC! 
  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capt Paul Furber  
and colleague  

Charlie Bennett came   
into the college  for an  
informative talk about  

Remembrance Day.   

Students were able to try on 
soldiers kits. 

 
They had a great time learning 

to March and Stand to  
Attention when ordered to. 



 A Merry Autism Friendly Christmas 
 

What a year this has been! I am so glad that the magic of Christmas is here to cheer all of us up. Greetings to one 

and all from the High Needs Classes of Manor Green College. Sincere thanks to everyone who has worked  

tirelessly to ensure that our children have continued to come into school despite the challenging circumstances in 

which we all find ourselves. 

 

I know this period can be so overwhelming for some of our young stars however it can also be a time for renewed 

hope and vigour for the year ahead. It is our fervent wish that 2022 will be the year for our great renewal. 

 

Christmas can be a magical time, but if someone in your family is on the spectrum, there’s the added pressure to 

get it right. These simple pointers may help: 

 Have a designated place to relax and retreat, especially if you plan to have a houseful of guests. You could 

even call it a ‘quiet room’.  

 Be very clear about when friends, family or neighbours may visit. Write up a schedule and stick it on the 

fridge or somewhere it is easily accessible/ visible. 

 Use advent calendars to your advantage –  It is a very chocolatey countdown which can be really beneficial to 

make people aware of upcoming events even for parents. 

 

There are some families who opt for a one-day Christmas, when decorations and lights are put up and taken 

down the same day. This reduces the anticipatory anxiety brought about by the big day. This is, however, not fair 

on other children within the family and may cause resentment. Please only do this if it is absolutely the last  

resort. Alternatively, how about decorating a designated ‘Christmas room’ to limit the impact of changes to  

other rooms in the house? 

 

Look at the world through the eyes of your young person – what aspects of Christmas do they enjoy?  There are 

no rules – Christmas can be whatever works for you and your family. Enjoy Christmas your way! Have some 

Christmas-free time away from the festivities – this can be helpful to reduce anxiety. A quiet stroll in the park or 

feeding the ducks could help, if this is what you normally do to relax. 

 

Father Christmas can cause anxiety. Prepare your young ones by showing them pictures, or perhaps Father 

Christmas could drop off presents at a family member’s house instead. 

 

There are however a lot of online events going on that whole families can join in such as autism-friendly  

pantomimes. Decide which events your young person would enjoy and book in advance. 

 

Christmas dinners can be individual, so stick to what you know will be popular. Who says it has to be roast  

turkey? One of my students would absolutely love a meal of crackers, biscuits and crisps for Christmas! 

 

On Christmas Day, try and keep to a routine that suits your family. If you need to make changes, then prepare in 

advance, using photos or social stories to explain what is happening. 

 

Christmas is about enjoying yourself. It’s your time too, so always ask for help from family and friends if you need 

it. You all deserve to pamper yourselves this Christmas…….It has been a very difficult year! 

 

Merry Christmas all and a Happy New Year. 

Sam Mubokie 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Faye’s Fantastic Fundraising 
 

Faye Merle in 5GC led a Zumba session at school using Teams  
software so that other classes – and the office – could join in with her  

amazing Zumba workout.  
Faye led the way with her great moves and others joined in the fun.  

She was sponsored for Children in Need and managed to raise  
£ 214.74 

and the heart rates of most of the College. 
It’s a fantastic effort that deserves praise and Faye should be very proud of 

her excellent achievement. 
 

On Friday 19th November Staff and Students participated in the fundraising 

for Children in Need. 

 

This year we partnered with BBC One’s Strictly Come Dancing to bring some 

glitz and glamour to this years appeal.  Instead of pyjamas and joggers  

students wore  glitter and sparkles paying a contribution of £1.00 and were 

also able to purchase Pudsey merchandise. 

 

Activities included a Zumbathon, Strictly themed Disco and  

making keyrings 

 

At the end of a very enjoyable day Manor Green College were successful in 

raising a total of  

£399.95 

 

In total a massive  
£614.69  

was raised. 



  

 

Year 7 
 

Personal Development   -  Holly Aldred  -  3SU 

Holly has really come on a long way since starting in September. It is really clear to see from her Maths work that 
she is listening to everything we are teaching her and implementing this into her work particularly with her use of 
arrays to solve multiplication problems. She is also showing all her skills in literacy and is producing some really 
well-presented writing.  

 

Consistent Good Work and Behaviour   -  Madison Wain  -  3SN 
Madison has worked extremely hard this half term, as indeed she always does.  
She is making great progress with both her Maths and also with her writing. In both she has been quickly picking 
up new skills and applying them to her work. In whatever Madison is doing, she always puts in her maximum 
effory which is fantastic to see.   Madison has shown a real flair for IT and she has been using the word processing 
skills that she has learnt to great effect when making some fabulous Powerpoint Animations, both within lessons 
and also in her own time. Madison consistently works extremely hard and also often works with a very good level 
of independence. Her organisational skills are excellent and she is readily able to organise and plan work  
cooperatively as part of a team, showing some excellent, and also very mature, social skills.  
Madison is always extremely kind and supportive of others and It is pleasure to have her in class. Well done and 
keep up the fantastic work Madison!  
 

Most Improvement in Learning   -  Aya Khassal  -  3MG 
Aya has made a big effort this first term in the college and is well on her way to achieving her targets. 
In particular she has understood the importance of having her hair styled appropriately for her hydro sessions 
and now she ensures this is done every week.  Aya is a delightful young lady with a great sense of humour. She 
keeps us on our toes! 
 

KS3  -  Year 8 and 9 
 

Personal Development   -  Alan Camacho  -  3DP 
Alan is a happy and joyful boy. On arrival to class he always says ‘Good Morning’. He is kind and polite. He makes 
requests by using simple sentences and waits for the reply. He helps others on a daily basis. For example:  by  
running errands or holding doors open for a wheelchair to get by.He loves reading out the menu to all of his class 
mates in the morning. Alan enjoys trampolining in our garden space, reading books, singing songs and wants  
others to be laughing and giggling. Alan finds yoga hilarious and particularly enjoys ‘Bee Breathing’ which he is 
able to demonstrate to his class mates, Alan always listens to instructions. He always says ‘Oh, I am sorry’ without 
prompting, when he feels he has crossed a line. Alan is able to collect his dinner from the hall and bring it back to 
class promptly, as he does not get distracted on the way back. Alan is well liked by all members of his class. 
Well done Alan! 
 

Consistent Good Work and Behaviour   -  Kai Atkins  -  3EB 
Kai is a great, friendly and happy student. He is kind to his friends and enjoys playing games with them, especially 
football!  He is always ready to learn and participates well in all of his lessons. He enjoys Maths, ICT and the 
World Around Us and is happy to have a go at any task that is given to him. He is curious about events in the 
world and is always keen to learn. During Drama lessons he is able to follow instructions and is also able to add 
his own ideas and improvisations which both staff and students really enjoy.  He works extremely hard, listens 
well and has an impressive level of general knowledge which he is always happy to share with the rest of the 
class.  
We look forward to seeing Kai everyday as he arrives with such a positive attitude. He is a pleasure to have as part 
of our class and is a great role model for other students in the college. 
 

Most Improvement in Learning   -  Alfie Salter  -  3JB 
Alfie has come into our class with a positive mindset and has been making great effort in his reading and 
identifying new words he comes across.  He is always keen to have a go at answering questions in class, and 
works supportively with his peers.  Alfie is a keen sportsman and likes to keep Stuart on his toes in football at 
lunchtimes.  Well done Alfie on your progress so far this year. 

 
 



  

 

KS4 
 

Personal Development   -  Callum Baker  -  4PF 
Callum has really grown in his personal development this term. He is becoming much more independent with 
a number of self-help skills such as getting his belongings organized, putting his coat away and preparing and 
eating his food. He needs less prompting from adults to help himself and is really motivated at the moment. 
He also has a brilliant positive attitude and does everything with a smile. Well done Callum! Keep up the 
fabulous work! 
 

Consistent Good Work & Behaviour   -  Sinead Arthur  -  4IP 
Sinead adjusted extremely well after transferring from KS3 to KS4. After the first few days of getting to know 
each other and settling into our new routine Sinead surprised us all with her confidence and enthusiasm 
within the classroom. 
Sinead is focussed on her learning each day and completes all the work set for her without issue. Her  
communication with staff to demonstrate her needs has progressed at a pleasing pace, this helps Sinead  
establish stronger relationships at school which equates to a happy learning environment for her and us. We 
are very proud of her, well done Sinead. 
 

Most Improvement in Learning  -  Ben Maynard  -  4DJ  
Ben moved into Year 11 in September 2021.  Ben is highly motivated to do well with his accreditations this 
year. Ben has been working extremely hard to  improve his literacy skills during his own time.  As a result of 
all Ben’s hard work he has achieved 100% in his Entry Level 1 Test. 
Well done Ben! 

KS5 
 

Personal Development  -  Henry Flowerday  -  5GC and Lee Potter  5LM 
 

Henry 
Henry is well organised and independent around the college. Building on these skills, Henry has taken the 
opportunity to participate in work experience; supporting singing and signing in Key Stage 3. Henry is  
fantastic at this and is enjoying his job supporting the students. This is giving Henry loads of confidence - 
well done Henry!  
 

Lee 
Lee’s second half term in FE has been his best and he has settled in well. His confidence is building and he 
has started sharing his thoughts and feelings more. Lee is a very sociable young man and likes helping 
friends. We are really pleased Lee feels more comfortable in FE, happy and becoming more independent.  

 

Consistent Good Work and Behaviour  -  Tyler Parkes  -  5LM and Brandon Lover  5GC 
 

Tyler 
Tyler has made a fantastic start to life in FE and has already become more independent and enjoying more 
responsibly to manage himself. In lessons, Tyler works very hard and his teachers have noticed an increase 
in his confidence answering questions and talking in front of larger groups - well done Tyler.  
 

Brandon 
Brandon is very independent and a great role model to our younger adults. Brandon enjoys many additional 
responsibilities alongside his normal timetable and he manages these and himself really well. Brandon also 
participates in Work Experience with Tilgate Rangers and he is developing his work skills and working with 
others. We are very proud of Brandon and his attitude and he is looking forward to his next steps.   
 

Most Improvement in Learning   -  Xanthe Rowe  -  5LM 
Xanthe has quietly been getting on with her work and sussing out her new learning environment in FE. We 
are really happy to see Xanthe confident now to talk more in lessons and generally around the FE  
community. Xanthe is very good in all lessons and is very hard working, she likes a challenge and after her 
crate building heriocs at Lodge Hill Activity Centre, has grown in confidence to speak more in larger groups. 
Congratulations Xanthe & Well done!  



 

 

High Needs  
 

Personal Development  -  Michael Adeniyi  -  3AC 
This half term Michael has been attending Gardening with Jenny. Michael has thoroughly enjoyed the  
experience. He finds the sessions calming and enjoys the 1-1 time he gets to spend with the adult working with 
him. His concentration level within the session has really improved as he can focus for up to an hour with the 
gardening activities. Well done Michael! 
 

Consistent Good Work & Behaviour   -  Joe Neville  -  3CB 
This half term Joe has greatly improved his behaviour and his listening skills during lessons and out in the  
community. He has become a key member of the class and will lead some parts of the lesson or the school day. 
For example, on a Friday Joe says good morning to each student and members of staff during registration. Joe 
has also started to join in with the signing song of the week and is doing an excellent job as DJ Joe.  
Well done Joe, keep it up.  

 
Most Improvement in Learning  -  Umar Ahmed  -  3KC 
Umar has made great progress in all areas of the curriculum he is now requesting snacks through PECS and is 
able to sit calmly for prolonged periods of times in lessons. Umars biggest achievement this term is that he his  
independently entering the pool. 

Josh Colvill  -  5SM 
 
Joshua has been outstanding this term. He is very happy in his personal space where he is now independently  
accessing his snacks instead of getting cross when they aren’t given to him quickly. He is now proactively deciding to 
come to the common area to join his peers and asks to leave when he starts getting anxious. Joshua is able to make 
good choices, often communication with staff through at least 5 key symbols. Joshua will also communicate the 
need to use the toilet which is a major milestone for his independence. He will now walk into school from the gate 
unaccompanied which is a great achievement. 
 
Well done Joshua! 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offsite Visits   

 
 

Just a reminder that if your child is going off site for a school visit they will 

be required to wear a face mask for travelling on the minibus if they are 

happy to wear one. 

 

Please can you send one in with your child. 

 

If you have any queries please contact the college. 

 

We would like to encourage you to: 

 Make any necessary payments through School Gateway. If you need assistance with this please do ask the 

office staff and they will be able to help. 

 Medical appointments should be made out of school hours whenever possible. If this is  

       unavoidable please notify us in advance of the date through the Home School Diary.  

       Please let us have a copy of the appointment letter for our records.      

 If you need to change the arrangements for your young person at the end of the day,  

       e.g. someone else is collecting them, please let the class teacher know through the home school diary.                 

 Cars parked in the drop off zone during drop off and collection times must have their engines switched off. 

 Please can Parents / Carers notify the school of any changes to their child's medication, consent to  

       administer medication or medical needs as soon as possible. 

 We would appreciate payment for cooking if you have not done so yet. 

Many thanks for your help 



  

 

 
 
 

Welcome to the Manor Green College at Home Page 
 

Please see the link below for Videos and activities made by your Teachers and Staff. 
 

Manor Green College TV 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg 

Please subscribe so you never miss new content. 
  
 

Here are some other helpful links 
 

https://pages.sumdog.com/ 
  
 

Manor Green College, Education City login 
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/

MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBi-
ODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA== 

  
 

Purple Mash, Manor Green College login 
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/manorgreen 

  

Science activities 
 

https://wowscience.co.uk/ 
This is a fantastic website aimed at Primary Science topics and themes. There are numerous 

games, activities, videos & experiments to try at home, and links to other websites.  
  

https://fun-science.org.uk/top-5-science-activities-home/ 
This details 'kitchen cupboard' experiments with common household items.  

  
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-t-8917-science-experiments-at-home?sign_in=1 

  

Art Activities 
https://theartyteacher.com/mark-making-with-coffee/ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_38bvR6fWNw 
  
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg
https://pages.sumdog.com/
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/manorgreen
https://wowscience.co.uk/
https://fun-science.org.uk/top-5-science-activities-home/
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-t-8917-science-experiments-at-home?sign_in=1
https://theartyteacher.com/mark-making-with-coffee/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_38bvR6fWNw


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Wishing you a very  

Merry Christmas 

 and a  

Happy New Year 



 

Manor Green College 
‘Opportunity and Success For All’ 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


